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ISSOTL24 - Abstract Acceptance

Dear Jacob Kelley,

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract 148, has been accepted for 
Oral presentation at ISSOTL24.

Please read this entire email before you file it for later.

Response Required to Confirm Place in Schedule:
By July 1, 2024 each session will need confirmation to be placed in the 
conference schedule. Please confirm that you intend to present this session 
by emailing issotl24@issotl.com.

After July 1, only confirmed sessions will be added to the conference 
program. Additionally, each presenter listed on a session must register for the 
conference, with at least one of the authors registered for the conference by 
the early bird deadline of September 13. If you have collaborators who do not 
plan to attend the conference, please remove them using the confirmation 
link above, and credit them elsewhere in your presentation.

Before confirming your attendance, please note any changes that need to be 
made to your proposal. You may login to Oxford Abstracts and view your 
proposal. When revising your abstract for publication, please consider the 
reviewer comments (if any) at the bottom of this email. In addition, remember 
that the only text ISSOTL participants will read is the “abstract for 
publication”; therefore, consider whether you might want to incorporate 
information you have written under “proposal details” to attract ISSOTL 
participants to your session. There continues to be a 100-word limit for 
abstracts. 

We look forward to seeing you in Indiana!
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Best regards,

Shannon Sipes and Greg Siering - ISSOTL24 Co-Chairs
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